
 

Date: Monday, February 24th, 2020 

Time: 5:30pm – 7:00pm 

Location: Gifford Youth Achievement Center 

Who: All Community Members Are Invited  

 
The School District of Indian River County is looking for feedback from 

community members about what is going well in our school district and 

what areas need improvement. Please join us at this upcoming focus 

group to let us know about your experiences. 

 

Please call or email Dr. Christina Jacobs, SDIRC Coordinator of Student Services,  

if you have any questions.  

772-564-6077; christina.jacobs@indianriverschools.org 
 

 


